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possible, and advised defense counsel of the information it had received.  On May 13, 2022, the 
MDC moved the defendant to another housing unit that has the same rules regarding visits, email 
access, and phone usage as the general population at MDC.  The Government promptly advised 
defense counsel of this information. 

 
The Government remains available to address any questions or concerns. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
DAMIAN WILLIAMS 
United States Attorney for the 
Southern District of New York 
 

By:     /s/                                                  
Jacob H. Gutwillig 
Michael D. Lockard 
Jason A. Richman 
Elinor L. Tarlow 
Assistant United States Attorneys 
(212) 637-1036 

cc:  Defense Counsel (by ECF) 
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